
AEDC’s  First  Quarter
Newsletter  reflects  a  2016
Year In Review
AEDC  has  released  our  First  Quarter  newsletter
highlighting the project announcements within the Parish for
2016, the Return On Investments (ROI) amount as well as the
2016 Labor Force statistics. To stay informed on AEDC’s 2017
year,  get  added  to  the  email  distribution  list  of  our
quarterly newsletter by clicking the link below for the email
contact.
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